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MADISON - State Superintendent Tony Evers will report raising $50,000 for the filing period and
cash on hand of over $117,000.

  

Heading into 2017, Tony Evers will have almost twice the resources he reported this same time
in 2013, his last election cycle.

  

"We are extremely pleased with the level and amount of support we have received in the few
short weeks we have stepped up our re-election campaign fundraising," campaign manager,
Amanda Brink said, "Tony's donors span from Three Lakes to Janesville and Oconomowoc to
Chippewa Falls. This is further proof of Wisconsinites commitment to public education.”
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